
NRCS and the Reno County Conservation District are seeking the help of Master Naturalists to 
help evaluate CRP contracts.  This would involve driving to the site and looking for certain plant 
species.  RCD will provide training.  They would like to get on this ASAP and you could easily get 
your 30 hours in within a short period of time.  If you are interested, please contact Robert Wimer 
at (620) 669-8161, punch in #3 or email him at Robert.Wimer@ks.usda.gov 
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